

St Joseph's School

Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500 Facsimile: (08) 9782 6590

Email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

27th August 2019

Dear Pre Primary Parents,

The school's Faction Athletics Carnival (track events and team games) will be held at the Waroona Football Oval on **Friday 6th September** starting at 9.00am. Children must wear their faction t-shirt with their sport uniform.

Pre-Primary may be signed out with Mrs Mulholland after their events, however, if you are staying at the carnival, your child must remain under parent supervision at all times and will not be permitted to return to the faction bays.

If your child is staying in the faction bays for the remainder of the carnival, they will need to bring snacks/lunch and plenty to drink.

If you would like to take your child home at the conclusion of the carnival, please see their class teacher at the end of the carnival to sign them out. If you give permission for your child to leave from the carnival with another adult, you are required to provide a written note to Mrs Mulholland prior to the day. In addition, the person responsible for taking your child will also need to see Mrs Mulholland at the end of the carnival to sign them out.

Kind regards,

Yvonne Langan and Travis Bienkowski

Physical Education Teachers